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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: October 2, 2017 
Re: Flow Laboratory Relocation  

Tuesday, October 17 - Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
 
 

The Flow laboratory at Carter BloodCare Bedford will be moving on October 17-18, 
2017, to a new area in the building.  Validation of the equipment must be completed 
prior to resuming patient testing.  While we anticipate minimal problems with the move, 
please be aware that the turn-around-time for completion of testing may be increased 
for fetal hemoglobin and CD34 results during this time frame.  
 
 


